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SUBJECT: Section of Crosley Ave to close for utility repairs
BY: Pakou Ly, Public Information Coordinator

Section of Crosley Ave to close for utility repairs

[Duluth, MN] - Crosley Avenue in the Lakeside neighborhood will be closed between
Glenwood Street and 47th Avenue East all day Friday, July 13, 2012 for water main repairs.
Motorists should detour around the work area using Glenwood Street or 47th Avenue East.

Residents can still access their homes on Crosley Avenue from 47th Avenue East.

HH#



